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i would like to voice my concern for changing the zoning on fhe old muffler shop at 7425 st andrews church road 
we already have a hard time pulling out so i ask you to vote NO against any changes that would allow a business to
come in and have more cars going in and out  
We have a lot of traffic with the day care and  all the people who live in the neighnorhood    We don't want bright
lights and cars blocking the sight to pull out    We already have so many wrecks at this pull out 
Please vote NO
Thank you
Cindy Dowell
7421 Ridan Way
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